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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:                   Board of Directors / Interested Parties 

 

DATE:  March 8, 2018 

  

FROM:              Solvi Sabol, Planning Administrator / Board Secretary 

  

SUBJECT: MARCH & APRIL PCTPA & SPRTA BOARD MEETINGS 

 

Placer County Transportation Planning Agency (PCTPA) Board Meetings 

There will be no Placer County Transportation Planning Agency Board Meetings on the 

regularly scheduled dates of March 28 or April 25.   

 

These meetings are being combined and will be held: 
 

Wednesday, April 11 - 9:00 a.m.  

Placer County Planning Commission Hearing Room (Note new location!) 

3091 County Center Drive, Auburn, California 

 

South Placer Regional Transportation Authority (SPRTA) Board Meetings 

The March 28 and April 25 SPRTA Board Meetings have been cancelled.   

 

We will resume with our regularly scheduled PCTPA and SPRTA Board meetings in May. If 

you have any questions regarding these meetings or future agendas, please contact 

me at ssabol@pctpa.net or (530) 823-4030. 

 

Thank you. 
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